
 

Friday, 22 April 2022 
 

Dear residents, 

 

With the ANZAC Day long weekend upon us and the Parklands and our retailers reopen post floods, 
we’re excited to welcome more visitors back to this amazing place you all call home. 
 
This long weekend, don’t forget about all the amazing food and retail offers available to you at South 

Bank. Click here to find out more.    
 
Enjoy the long weekend and take care. 

 
Regional Flavours is back 

Regional Flavours will be held at South Bank from Friday 13 – Sunday 15 May. Events will be held 

throughout the Parklands and on Little Stanley Steet. Please note that Little Stanley Street will be 

closed during this period. More information regarding road closures will be shared closer to the date.  

 

Click here to view the full event website.  

 

What’s happening at South Bank 

There’s always something happening at South Bank. Click on the links below to find out more: 

• South Bank events  

• Queensland Conservatorium  

• QPAC 

 
Brisbane Metro Update 

A new temporary site compound has been established at the corner of Melbourne and Grey Street as 
part of Brisbane Metro Project.  
  
Work on the Cultural Centre Metro station will commence in June, with a completion date of 2024. 
  
Traffic changes and temporary lane closures are expected during this period. Click here for more 
information or call 1800 318 059. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://eatsouthbank.com.au/offers/
https://www.regionalflavours.com.au/
https://www.visitbrisbane.com.au/south-bank/news/whats-on-at-south-bank?sc_lang=en-au
https://www.queenslandconservatorium.com.au/
https://www.qpac.com.au/event
https://www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/traffic-and-transport/public-transport/brisbane-metro/brisbane-metro-project-news/brisbane-metro-construction-updates#grey

